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I'm a mom of a child who has a rare medical condition and I am a social worker with 

10 years of experience working in a field and supporting families who are faced with 

financial and emotional struggles from caring for their children. I have been 

advocating for families and I believe supporting parents in their desire to stay home 

with their children and get paid is crucial in addressing the needs of children with 

disabilities. Providing financial support to those parents who want to be the ones 

providing care is essential. I believe no one like parents can provide a loving and 

nurturing environment as parents can! Please consider approval for this bill! 

Sincerely, Olena Burger  


